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                     	  RIVERSIDE BRIDGE SCHOOL

          Excellence for All on Barking Riverside










 Friday 23rd October, 2015
Information for Parents and Carers 


May I firstly thank all parents and carers for your continuing support and communication regarding your child’s progress here at Riverside Bridge. The comments you continue to write in the home/school books are very helpful each day in giving us useful information to help plan the day ahead. 

Our first half-term here at Riverside Bridge is now finishing as we break up for the Autumn holiday. It has been an amazing term and I would like to express how proud I am of the children and how well they have settled. We have grown to know your children very well in such a short amount of time and the progress they are making in class and around the school is to be commended. We look forward to continuing this into the second half-term.

We have some key dates/information to share with you for when they return after the half term-break:

Parent/teacher meetings:	Thursday 12th November from 4.00pm – 5.30pm 
Please complete the reply slip below indicating which time slot you would prefer. Your child’s class teacher will then allocate a time in that period when you can meet to discuss your child’s progress. You will also have an opportunity to look at their work/books. 

After School Activities:	Week beginning 9th November 3.15-5.00pm
				We will be starting two after-school clubs:
Tuesday – Arts and Crafts 
Thursday – ICT/Computing 

If you are interested in your child attending - please complete the reply slip below indicating which club you would like them to attend. You would need to collect your child at 5 pm as transport is not available after the normal pick up time.

Saturday 12th December 9.00am-12.00pm
Activity club based at Trinity school. Details will be confirmed in a separate letter after half-term.


Pantomime trip:	We are planning to take our students to the Pantomime in Barking on the morning of 17th December. Details are to follow after half-term.


School web-site:	Over the half-term break the website is to be updated with current news, information and photographs. If you have not yet returned your consent form regarding permission to share photographs then please can you do so after half-term so I am able to put photographs on our school website. 
Please complete the following reply slips and return to the class teacher after half-term.:

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Teacher Meeting: 	Thursday 12th November 2015


Name of Student:	………………………………………………………..


I/We will/will not be attending Parent/Teacher Meeting (please delete as applicable)

We would like our appointment in the following time slot:


4.00 - 4.30pm  	Yes/No

4.30 – 5.00pm	Yes/No

5.00 – 5.30pm	Yes/No



Signed:…………………..	Date:……………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………				

Name of student:………………………………………………………………………


He/she would/would not be interested in attending an after school club (please delete as applicable)



				
Arts and Crafts		Yes/No

ICT/Computing		Yes/No 




Signed:……………………….	Date:………………………
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Head of School: Anna Hope, BEd, MSc.    Executive Headteacher: Roger Leighton, B.A
Email: bridge@riversidecampus.com    Web: www.bridge.riversidecampus.com
Address: 40 Thames Road. Barking IG11 OHZ     Tel: 0208 7248788
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